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Comments: Please do not approve the Holland Lake lodge improvement and expansion proposal. We must

protect and restore existing historic structures, not cater to out of state wealthy companies and high-end tourism

that results in the desecration of our beloved lands. Montana should not be allowing its State owned properties to

be turned into tourism money-makers at the cost of shoving locals who love our natural beauty to be excluded

because the price-tag is too high. I am a third-generation Montanan who has seen enough of this happen in the

last decade that I feel convicted that I must take a stand. Thanks for your consideration.


